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From: Gill Smith 
Sent: Tuesday, 2 January 2024 10:25 PM
To: TPC Enquiry
Subject: Submission - Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point

Categories:

Tasmanian Planning Commission  
GPO Box 1691  
Hobart 7001 

Dear TPC, 

Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point 

I want included meaningful consultation to achieve indigenous reconciliation area. 
I want safe guards so that the AFL does not bully Tasmania into benefiting the AFL above Tasmanians, with transparency 
and engaging with community. 
Properly consider traffic ramifications and the need to drastically improve public transport , electric vehicles to be 
purchased rather than more petrol buses. 

I have read and fully endorse the submission made by Our Place - Hobart. 

Do not allow residence of Clarence to lose their green space. Consider environment in every decision 
Do not allow historical buildings to be affected. 
Show us realistic mock ups and plans to size. 

Yours faithfully, 

Gill Smith 
 




